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I support this. I think this will be a good step to helping protect Alaska's wild sheep and goat
populations. Alaska sheep and goats are a very valuable resource. They have enormous sentimental
value to the residents that live here and also having them on the mountain and people being able to
pursue them, generates tons of revenue for local businesses, the State, and Department of Fish and
game. This is an important resource we need to protect and this will help that


